ANNOUNCEMENTS - Week of September 8th

SUNDAY, September 8

9:00am Adult Sunday School 10:00am Intercessory Prayer

10:30am Worship Service and Nursery Care

Council meeting

MONDAY, September 9 - Office Closed on Mondays TUESDAY, September 10

10:00am Women's Bible Study10:15am Admin meeting7:00pm Choir Practice

WEDNESDAY, September 11

7:00pm Covenant Wed Evening Bible Study 7:00pm Women's Book Study at Margaret

Potter's home

THURSDAY, September 12

8:30am Men's Breakfast-Grumpy's Restaurant 8:30am Women's Breakfast-Olympia's Rest.

9:30am Computer Thursday

FRIDAY, September 13

SATURDAY, September 14

10:00am Yoga Class- all Welcome

SUNDAY, September 15

9:00am Adult Sunday School 10:00am Intercessory Prayer

10:30am Worship Service and Nursery Care

Children's Church

6-7:30pm Sr. High Youth Group

MISSION OF THE MONTH

The mission offering in September is for the Hands of Hope Food Pantry and Outreach Center. Please contact Ingrid Strand at ingyruth@gmail.com with any questions. You are welcome to give your offerings any time throughout the month. Please mark your gifts with the specific mission you are supporting.

KNITTING GROUP

The knitting group will meet at Jean William's home on Thursday, September 19th, at 1:00pm. Jean's address: 59 Indian Hill Road North, Chatham, MA 02633. Please RSVP to Jean at 508-945-4950.

TUESDAY MORNING WOMEN'S BIBLE STUDY

Bible Study will resume on September 10th at 10am and invites all women that might have that morning available to join us in a relaxed and informal gathering to discuss the relevancy of God's Word as it applies to us today. We are currently in the Book of Ecclesiastes.

DIRECTOR OF MUSIC MINISTRIES

As our search committee continues to prayerfully work towards the hiring of a new Director of Music Ministries, we are grateful and blessed by Sara Pattie's continued role within our music ministries. As we begin the Fall season, Sara will be working with the choir on Tuesday evenings during rehearsal in preparation for Sunday mornings. We are so thankful for her faithfulness to the choir and our congregation. Anyone interested in more information about the choir is invited to reach out to Sara via the church office. In addition, we expect to have a few guest conductors throughout the fall that will be working with Sara and the choir. Please pray for the committee and their ongoing search for this important position.

FALL INFORMATION!

Youth Groups:

Sr. High: Sept. 15, 22, 29, 6-7:30pm Club 47: Sept. 20, 27, 6:30-8:00pm

Children's Church: Sept. 15, Released during church

Church Annual Meeting: Sept. 29th, 12:00pm

Blood Pressure Clinic

Blood pressure screenings are held on the 2nd Sunday of each month. Anyone wishing to have their blood pressure checked is invited to see one of our nurses in the Library after church.

Merchandise Cards

In support of the program to help the homeless on Cape Cod we have several different merchant cards available for purchase, including supermarkets and CVS. A percentage of the card sales is donated to the ministry by the merchants. Thanks for your support! Merchandise cards are sold on the second and fourth Sundays after church. They are also available through the office.

Please note the following schedule

If you need to reach Pastor Johnny or Joan, please call the office (508-385-2223) and leave a message, or email capecovenantchurch@comcast.net and they will respond to you as soon as they are able. Pastor Johnny's day off is Thursday. Open office hours for Joan: Tuesday-Friday, 9am-noon, or by appointment in the afternoon. The office is closed on Mondays.

Cape Cod Covenant Church